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Dear:
I am writing this letter with great pleasure to appreciate your contributions to the health industry.  New entrants in the field who are about to dive in this complex venture of health-related studies feel quite motivated with your research articles. I have gone through your article "Relationships Between Smoking Status and Psychological Distress, Optimism, and Health Environment Perceptions at Time of Diagnosis of Actual or Suspected Lung Cancer". This research article quite extraordinary in a sense that it unveiled different ambiguities related to psychological issues of those diagnosed with lungs cancer. 

Nevertheless, I view this article quite limited in nature as it took only fifty-two cases in consideration. This article should have been more diverse where people from other strata of the population should have been included in the discussion. This sample space is easy to manipulate and this is the reason that most medical researchers are getting flawed day by day as highlighted in the European Journal of Clinical investigation. 

In this study, the variables under consideration are smoking status, anxiety, worry, perceived cognitive functioning, optimistic outlook, health environment, illness experience perceptions. It is no blinking the fact that all these variables are quite subjective in nature. This subjectivity and bias have become the reason of flawed medical processes as illuminated in Medscape Journal where leading health care practitioners suggested that most medical research is misleading, and one needs to fix it.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Therefore, it is mandatory to make medical research as objective as it is possible since it serves the purpose of rationale for future policies.  Moreover, the sample space has to be more diverse to accommodate all varying concerns.

I hope that you will give a kind consideration to my feedback on your work and will make it even more informative in the future.

Regards, 
Rafael Castells







